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The Ropley Cricket Club Committee at the meeting held on 7th of March 2019 confirmed that it 

adopted or re-adopted the following: 

1. fully open membership to all in the community; 

2. the ECB Safe Hands Policy; 

3. the Club Diversity and Inclusion policy; 

4. the ECB one game principles; 

5. the Club Safeguarding Policy Statement; 

6. the Club Code of Conduct set of rules for Young People; 

7. the Club Code of Conduct for Members and Guests;  

8. the ECB Coaches Code of Conduct ; 

9. the Club anti-bullying policy. 

In addition the membership form for both seniors and juniors requires that the member has read 

and agreed to abide by the Club Code of Conduct Policy for Members and Guests. 

Ropley Cricket Club adopts the ECB Photography and Video Camera Guidelines defined in Section 3 – 

ECB Photography and Video Camera Guidelines – May 2017. 

Ropley Cricket Club agrees to provide data to the ECB as described in Data Protection statement in 
Annex A below consistent with RCC GDPR statement. 
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Annex A Data Protection Statement 

The England and Wales Cricket Board Limited (ECB) want to ensure your data is managed in line with 

recognized good practice. The statement below sets out how your information will be used by the 

ECB:  

 

The ECB will hold the information you provide in response to this health check (including any 

supporting evidence) together with similar information provided in previous and subsequent years 

and any information available through Play-Cricket (together ‘Information’) in one or more 

databases and will use it as follows:  

 To evaluate your Club’s compliance with ECB ClubMark; 

 To pool it with information from other Clubs so that we can understand trends and 

concerns regarding Club needs and compliance, as well as to help develop Club support 

services; 

 To inform your Club of any action that will be taken or which needs to be taken to ensure 

compliance; 

 To contact you with information relating to cricket such as other cricket related surveys and 

focus groups, newsletters, cricketing opportunities and offers by email, post, SMS or by 

phone. 

We may provide a copy of the Information to your local County Board which it may use for the same 

purposes as the ECB (as described above). 

  

We may also provide relevant parts of the Information to Sport England or ECB stakeholders each of 

which may use it to evaluate and make decisions on funding. Occasionally, Sport England may 

contact your Club directly where it needs further detail about the Information provided. 

 

By providing the information you confirm that: 

 You are authorised by your Club to provide it; 

 If any person is referred to in the Information provided, you have informed them that it will 

be provided and used as described above and they have consented to this.  

By providing the information you consent to: 

 The use of Information as described above. 


